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Welcome back!
On Wednesday 20th September, we held our first student council meeting of the 
year. The pupils took the opportunity to discuss what they felt makes a good lesson 
from their perspective. Some great thoughts and ideas where shared and 
discussed, including having less content in lessons and more time to ask questions 
and explore. As part of their work, they have helped in creating a questionnaire 
with their top four questions. The next steps will be to get this out to other classes 
around school before collating the information. We are super proud of our student 
council for all their hard work and look forward to sharing with you all their 
findings!



Pupils worked hard today, discussing what they felt made a good lesson. 
We used symbols to support when required. Between them they agreed 
on 4 questions to share with the whole school.

Joshua Elliott-Richards  and  HS14 James Knowles 


